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To    URGENT/IMPORTANT 

 

All Members of EPCES 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Issues for the 2
st
 Meeting of Group constituted to study SEZ Policy of India. 

 

This is in continuation of our earlier email dated 22.6.2018 informing that first kick off meeting of the group was held at 

Udyog Bhawan on 22.6.2018, under the Chairmanship of Shri Suresh Prabhu , Hon’ble Minister for Commerce & 

Industry and also Shri C R Chaudhary, Hon’ble Minister of State for Commerce & Industry. The Hon’ble Minister for 

Commerce & Industry and Hon’ble Minister of State for Commerce & Industry  gave ideas on how to go about and what 

is expected from this committee. Members present gave their short views.  

 

From department side there were following officers.  
 

Mrs. Rita  Teaotia Secretary, Department of Commerce, 

Shri  Anup Wadhawan, OSD 

Shri Bidyut Behari Swain,  Additional Secretary, Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

Sh. T V Ravi, IRS, Director (SEZ), Department of Commerce. 

 

From industry nominated members who attended were  

 

Shri Baba Kalyani. Chairman, Bharat Forge  

Shri  Arun Misra Managing Director, Tata Steels SEZ Ltd. 

Shri Neel Raheja, Group President, K. Raheja Group 

Shri Srikanth Badiga, Director, Hyderabad Phoenix Developers 

 

From states  
 

Gujarat  

Maharashtra  

Tamil Nadu  

 

From Industry Dr. Vinay Sharma, Officiating Chairman, EPCES 

 

Next meeting of this Group will be held on 24.7.2018 in Delhi and EPCES have to give suggestions for the same.   

 

We have created a separate email as; suggestion@epces.in 

 

We  request you to send your views and suggestions on policy, procedures and ease of doing business in 

SEZ. Suggestions can be radical, new and innovative to revive the SEZs.  

 

Please send suggestions by 20
th

  July 2018 on above email i.e. suggestion@epces.in   

 

This issues with the approval of Offtg.Chairman, EPCES. 

 

 Thanking you, 

  

          Yours faithfully, 

 

 

          ( Anand Giri ) 

         Dy. Director General 
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